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July 21, 1997
Via Facsimile (703) 482-5841 and U.S. Mail

The Honorable George J. Tenet
Acting Director

Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Mr. Tenet:

This is a follow up to my March'17, 1997 letter, in which Senator Glenn and I designated a limited
number of Committee staff to receive access to information requested from the Agency. I write to
ask that you formally add Michael Madigan of my office to the list of designated staff. Mr. Madigan
serves as my Chief Counsel and recently received both his top secret and SCI security clearances.
He has been actively involved in the investigation since its inception. It is important that he has
access to information made available by the Agency.

Please have your staff contact Harold Damelin at (202) 224-2000 if there are any questlons Thank
you for your assistance

Sinceri ly,
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Central intelligence Agency

washinglon, D. C. 20505 :
24 July 1997

Mr. Harold Damelin

Senior Counsel

Special Investigation

Committee on Governmental Affairs
United States Senate

Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Mr. Damelin:

(C) This letter responds to Senator Thompson’'s letter
of 21 July 1997, requesting the addition of Chief Counsel
Mike Madigan to the list of designated staff authorized
access to CIA information. Mr. Madigan's name will be added
to the list, and a copy of this letter will be sent to the
Office of Senate Security. I would note that the number of
staff authorized access to CIA information has increased
from six to nine since our original letter of approval on
28 March 1997. The purpose of the restricted staff access
is to ensure the security of sensitive CIA operational
information and, as we discussed this morning, we must
immediately address the number of staff who have access to
our material.

Sincerely,

John H. Moseman
Director offCongressional Affairs

/

cc: Office of Senate Security
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